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Award-winning Author Tim O’Brien Visits Wittenberg 
 
Even among an outstanding group of fall colloquium presenters, Tim O’Brien, National Book Award winner, made quite a 
splash when he appeared on campus October 10. Appearing at Wittenberg as part of this year’s Wittenberg Series, O’Brien, 
in addition to speaking to the entire campus community, also visited several classes, and spoke to a smaller gathering of 
English faculty and students at one of our department colloquia. The focus of the talk was “the writing life” and O’Brien’s 
own experiences as an author. It was largely a Q & A-oriented session, and O’Brien offered those in attendance a plethora 
of captivating insights and practical advice about the art of writing and what it is to be a writer. After the colloquium, most 
of the English Department faculty, as well as a handful of students, were fortunate enough to join O’Brien at President 
Erickson’s home, where Dr. and Mrs. Erickson hosted a lovely dinner reception prior to O’Brien’s university address. 
Overall, both the faculty and the students found O’Brien to be down-to-earth, approachable, and quietly charming. By the 
end of the evening, it seemed clear that most in attendance, whether they were writers themselves or not, were greatly 
inspired by O’Brien’s visit to Wittenberg.  The senior class can look forward to building on his visit by reading his 1994 
novel In the Lake of the Woods, this year’s common text for the senior written comprehensive exam. 
       --Sabrina Renkar 
 

WittLit Receives Official Recognition 
 
The Wittenberg Literary Society (WittLit) has been recognized as an official student organization by Student Senate.  This 
year’s officers are President Liz Powers ’06, Vice President Bill Childers ’06, and Treasurer Colleen Halley ‘07.  Luckily, 
they haven’t let success go to their heads, but have continued their hard-driving campaign to be the coolest group on 
campus, complete with pig-pickin’s, Scrabble tournaments, and open mic nights.  No doubt, members are lobbying even as 
we speak for a repeat of last year’s successful gourmet grilled cheese sandwich/ poetry reading night! 
 

Get Published! 
 
Wittenberg is fortunate to have a number of very professional and polished publications right here on campus—and two of 
them are looking for your submissions! 
 
Spectrum, Wittenberg’s journal of undergraduate nonfiction writing in all disciplines, is looking for your submissions.  
They consider nonfiction writing of any length, including theses.  Application forms are available in the Writing Center, and 
students can e-muots ca.j
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Important Reminders for Seniors 
 
Spring semester and senior comps are just around the corner.  Members of the Class of 2006 should re-read Tim Oe cor




